3 August 2025

Texas Flood Relief Collection

There will be a special "in-pew" collection at all Masses THIS SUNDAY to benefit Catholic Charities of Texas as they assist the victims of the devastating floods that ravaged parts of Southern Texas 2 weeks ago.

Make checks payable to the Shrine with the Memo line: Texas Flood Relief.

The collection will be taken-up in the pews at Offertory time at all Masses You may also donate using the We Share app on our Website.

St. Joseph the Worker Award

Nominations for this year's St. Joseph the Worker Award will remain open until Saturday, August 9th
The nomination form, including criteria for the selection, is posted on our Website.
In submitting nominees, PLEASE review biographies of previous Awardees on our website to get a sense of how to explain in detail the worthiness of the person you are nominating.
Additional forms and return envelopes remain available at the display in the lobby.
Please help us to select a worthy recipient again this year.

Food Pantry

Non-perishable food items for the poor may be brought to stock our Food Pantry.

Market Basket Gift Cards are always welcomed to help put food on needy families's tables.

Monetary donations to our St Anthony Fund for the poor are also welcomed.

*Please place those in the donation "post" at the foot of his statue.

Offertory Donations

Summer visitors: Be aware that we do not ordinarily pass collection baskets in the pews. Please remember to place your regular Offertory donation for today's Sunday Mass in any of our Offertory Collection Boxes at the exits, as you leave the Shrine.

Thank You!